
Dear Students,  

Current 9th, 10th, and 11th-grade students' course registration will be open on 
February 12th at 3:00 PM. Registration will close on February 19th at 3:00 PM.  

You will get individual meetings with your counselor in the coming weeks to talk about 
your selections. Nothing is final until you meet, so that you can talk about graduation 
requirements and the best plan for you! Please don’t reach out to your counselor before 
these meetings. You will come down with your English class during February or March. 

The following info was sent to your parents/guardians: 

 

**All student course requests MUST be completed through the Genesis Parent Portal.** 

There is no need to schedule PE, Health, or lunches in your selections. 

You can follow these steps to complete course registration for your student: 

1. Log into the Parent Genesis Portal. 

2. Click on the Scheduling Tab at the top. 

3. Click on the Requests Tab and make your selections. 

4. Once complete, be sure to click SUBMIT. 

Explicit directions can be found once you click on the scheduling tab. 

If you forgot your Genesis password or are unable to log in, please click here. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your child’s guidance counselor or 
Joe Persichetti (Joseph.Persichetti@sbschools.org) 

 

 
 

 
 

https://parents.sbschools.org/genesis/parents?tab1=studentdata&tab2=studentsummary
https://www.sbschools.org/UserFiles/Servers/Server_197756/File/parents%20and%20student%20info/Genesis%20parent%20portal/Parent_Portal_Password_Reset_Directions.pdf

